Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2016 10:51 AM
To: '‘Bob Clark-Riddell’

Subject: RE: RO304 - 7240 Dublin Boulevard
Hello Bob,

Thanks for letting me know about Jerry's approval of the extension for the well destruction report.

Also, thanks for submitting the report on March 29 onto GeoTracker. I'm letting you know that | accepted it. However,
because we haven’t yet received the waste manifest, | just issued a directive requesting a revised report that includes
the manifest. In addition, we are requesting that you submit the revised report not only onto GeoTracker, but also onto
ACDEH’s FTP site (along with the usual perjury letter).

As soon as we get the revised report with the waste manifest, I'm hoping to get this case closed as soon as possible.
Thanks,
Anne

Anne Jurek, M.S.

Professional Technical Specialist Il (Geology) Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94502

(510) 567-6721; Ext. 36721

anne.jurek@acgov.org

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [mailto:briddell@pangeaenv.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 1:47 PM

To: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health <Anne.Jurek@acgov.org>
Subject: FW: RO304 - 7240 Dublin Boulevard

Anne,

We received your January 21, 2016 letter. Note that Jerry Wickham had approved an extension until February 17, 2016.
The report is coming soon. Bob

Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E.
Pangea Environmental Services, Inc.
510.435.8664 direct

From: Elizabeth Avery

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 11:58 AM

To: Bob Clark-Riddell <briddell@pangeaenv.com>
Subject: FW: RO304 - 7240 Dublin Boulevard



Also, based on my request for an extension that was granted (below), the report is not late.

Elizabeth Avery

Project Geologist

Pangea Environmental Services
1710 Franklin St., Suite 200
Oakland, CA 94612
(510)836-3700 Office
(510)965-5489 Cell
(510)836-3709 Fax
eavery@pangeaenv.com

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 5:42 PM

To: Elizabeth Avery <eavery@pangeaenv.com>

Subject: RE: RO304 - 7240 Dublin Boulevard

Elizabeth,
Based on your request, the schedule to submit a well destruction report is extended to February 17, 2016.
Regards,

Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Elizabeth Avery [eavery@pangeaenv.com]
Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 5:06 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO304 - 7240 Dublin Boulevard

Hello Mr. Wickham,

| am writing to respectfully request a 60 day extension until February 17, 2016 to complete the well destruction report
requested in your September 8, 2015 letter. Pangea is overseeing well destructions December 15 - 18. Please call or
email if you need any additional information.

Elizabeth Avery

Project Geologist

Pangea Environmental Services

1710 Franklin St., Suite 200

Oakland, CA 94612

(510)836-3700 Office

(510)965-5489 Cell

(510)836-3709 Fax
eavery@pangeaenv.com<mailto:eavery@pangeaenv.com>



